

Coves at Wilton Creek E-Bits

July 6, 2016

The Sheriff is Coming!!!!

Not to worry! Sheriff David P. Bushey has graciously agreed to present a talk and entertain questions for our "July Coves Chats" on Monday 18, 2016 at 7:00 pm in the Clubhouse. Included in his comments will be the "IRS Scam" and identity theft issues. If you are not a full time resident, we hope you will plan to come on the weekend of 15-17 and plan to stay through Monday the 18th for the Coves Chats program with Sheriff

17 and plan to stay through Monday the 18th for the Coves Chats program with Sheriff Bushey. Bring your questions and a beverage, if you wish and visit with friends and neighbors before and after Sheriff Bushey's program. Friends and family who are non-Coves members are welcome.

Hembers are welcome.

Earlier on Monday, the 18th, the Board of Directors will hold their bi-monthly meeting at 9:30 am. The agenda is not complete at this time, but it will be sent to you after the July 12th work session which will be held at 3:30pm. Please call or email a Board Member if you have topics or questions that you would like discussed at either or both of these meetings.

Just a reminder regarding safety in the pool area: Beverages should be in non-glass containers. As you know, glass containers can be accidentally dropped or knocked over leading to broken glass in an area where most people are not wearing shoes. So, being mindful of everyone's safety, please – <u>no glass containers in the pool area.</u>

Contact Your Board: Please keep in touch with your Board Members. Let them know your concerns, thoughts, suggestions and ideas.

Peg Meushaw: meushaw@va.metrocast.net
804-776-7315

207-469-8454

207-469-8454

804-776-6004

804-776-0490

804-776-0490

804-564-8852

Scott Campbell: campbell@va.metrocast.net
804-776-0142

804-776-7010

E-Bits are published by the Communications Committee of the Coves at Wilton Creek Owners Association. The purpose is to keep our owners aware of what is happening around the Coves and in our area. If you have any items for the next E-bits, send them to covesatwiltoncreek@gmail.com, which is maintained by the Chair of the Communications Committee. Appropriate items are news, Information, for sale, for rent, cautions etc.